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Montana-to-Washington Transmission System Upgrade Project
Your comments will inform the NEPA review process

Please have your studies look at:

I need more information about:

I have these other comments:

Please tell us your preference for receiving the Draft EIS by selecting from the following:

o Compact disc (CD) of the EIS
o Printed copy of the EIS, approximately 200-300 pages by mail

o I’1l just check your website at www.bpa.gov/go/M2W for project updates and to view the EIS there.
0 By e-mail only; please provide your e-mail address:

0 Please remove my name from the mailing list for this EIS

You may also post your comments at Www.bpa.gov/comment;
You may also call BPA at 1-800-622-4519, or FAX your comments to 503-230-4019.
Please mention “Montana-to-Washington Transmission System Upgrade Project” in your
correspondence.

The comment period ends June 18, 2012.
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